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With Miss Smith and Ms. Pascoe 
This week we have been practising our graduation play. The children have all been working hard to 
learn their lines and dances. We have all been busy making some fabulous props ready for the 
performance on the 7th July. The children have been reading the story of ‘Rosie’s Walk’ and talking 
about the characters. This week we have all been working hard in phonics learning the ow and ur 
sound. In the afternoons the children have been talking about what they have enjoyed this year and 
have written about it for their reports.  
 

With Mrs Bendall 
This week, we have based some of our activities on The Little Red Hen. The children baked sour-
dough bread with Mrs Dallas, which we enjoyed eating at Snack Time. We have also talked about 
sharing and helping each-other, unlike the creatures in the book! On Monday, we had the most 
enormous puddle in our outdoor area and had lots of fun sweeping, splashing and building boats. 
We would be very grateful if all children could bring a spare set of clothes with them to Nursery 
everyday, especially socks, as we have now run out of spares! The children have also enjoyed playing 
parachute games in the hall and are incredibly sensible when walking to the hall quietly, taking off 
socks and shoes and placing them tidily and following instructions carefully. Well done! 
 

Home Activity Books                          
A new activity has been sent home today. 
 

Next Week 
Reception children will continue to practise their Graduation play. 
We still need a number of costumes for our performance. If you are able to bring in any items we 
are looking for we would really appreciate it. We need all costumes in no later than the 29th June.  
 

Please remember that toys are not supposed to be coming in to school. Please leave them at home. 
 

Now the weather is getting warmer we encourage the children to bring in sun cream and sun hats. 
Throughout the day the children are reminded and encouraged to put their hats on and to apply 
sun cream. Water is always available in the classroom throughout the day for the children to help 
themselves.  
 

Reception Graduation Tickets 
Due to the number of children taking part, audience numbers have to be restricted, so children will 
be issued with 2 tickets each. If you do not require both, please return any spare tickets to the 
office so they can be reallocated fairly. You can request extra tickets at the office, (a maximum of 
2 extra per family) and you will then be added to a reserve list. These will not be confirmed or 
released until close to the performance date. 
 

Important Dates  
Thursday 7th July – Reception Graduation 2pm  
Friday 8th July- Inset Day 
Monday 11th July- Inset Day 
Wednesday 13th July- Reports home to parents 
Thursday 14th July- Transition morning 
Wednesday 20th July- Transition morning  
Thursday 21st July- End of term 

 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us 

From all in the Early Years Team 

 


